
Dear Sir / Madam.
I thank you for the most recent update on the Proposed Legislation reform to address the
incidences of Veteran suicides, I have also experienced the trauma of losing a family
member to this ongoing problem, Being My brother, also a Veteran, I believe some of the
changes will benefit most Veterans,  but in My case under DRCA I will still be
disadvantaged  because according to the productivity commission a gold card will not be
extended to veterans under the DRCA.
even if the individual has acquired the necessary impairment points going forward with the
new and improved Legislation reform, I believe it should be an automatic acceptance to
individuals with higher levels of impairment  I just adds to more disappointment and
frustration  to these Veterans who have already been disadvantaged by the DRCA .
Whilst the new legislation reform may help save lives in the long-term( One can only
hope, ) veterans under the DRCA should not be disadvantaged as in the past. Thanking you
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